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COMPETITIVE LETTER OF COMMITMENT 

 
Dear Player & Parent/Guardian, 

 

Congratulations! The Fundy Youth Soccer Club welcomes you and looks forward to 

having you as a member of our Club this season. As the competitive branch of Fundy 

Youth Soccer, we are looking forward to the upcoming season and hope you are too! 

 

Now that you have accepted your placement on your respective roster for the upcoming 

competitive season, FYSC requires your formal acknowledgement of commitment to play 

and participation within the Club. Please read this Commitment Letter in its entirety to 

secure your spot for this season. 

 

Player & Parent Commitment Confirmation 
Recognizing that soccer is a demanding sport, and that playing competitive soccer 

requires commitment and dedication, we hereby choose to accept a spot on an FYSC 

team and understand that we are expected to make soccer our priority sport for the 

season. Hard work and commitment are qualities needed to excel in any sport and we 

expect our players to have that approach when participating in any programs FYSC 

offers. By agreeing to accept an offer to play on a team with FYSC, a player is promising 

to give their best efforts to participate in every event the team schedules. That promise 

will greatly increase a player’s chance to become the best player possible and to assist 

the team in reaching its goals.  

 

We also acknowledge that FYSC Competitive Soccer is a volunteer-run organization. The 

Club relies on the help of parent volunteers to serve in critical roles such as coaches, 

managers, committee members, and league officials. All support is vital to the success of 

the team and the development of the players on it.  
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Recreational Coaching 
To ensure the continuity of our program, we are asking those players from U15-U18 

volunteer with our recreation program. Their role will include running stations with the 

support of parent volunteers and helping young players learn the game of soccer. All 

sessions will be pre-planned by head coaches of each age group. By playing in our 

competitive program, you are agreeing to support our young players in the recreational 

program. We are asking that your player attend one or more sessions throughout the 

summer, and with over 20 sessions to choose from, we are asking you to pick any evening 

that works best for you. More support in our recreation program will result in better skill 

development and positive experiences for all of our players in soccer. 

 
Financial Obligation 
We recognize that the player and coach commitment to FYSC and to each other is for the 

soccer season and we understand and accept the following financial terms outlined below 

to play with FYSC. 

 

Annual player fees for the year beginning April 1st, 2024, are $270 (Fundy Soccer 

registration fees and fundraiser) plus any additional travel related or team gear costs. 

Participation in our Club wide Cash Lottery Fundraiser is mandatory and is included as 

part of the total registration fee. The Cash Lottery Fundraiser is club-wide and requires 

you to sell five (5) ten-dollar tickets, and having pre-paid for the tickets, any proceeds 

from the sale of the tickets is yours to keep. All ticket stubs must be returned to your Team 

Manager or FYSC Summer Staff.  

 

2024 Competitive Fees 

• Registration Fee: $270 (online, e-transfer, cash, cheque) 

o Fundraiser: $50 (included in $270 registration fee) 

o Jersey Rental Fee: $15 (included in $270 registration fee) 
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o Tryout Fee: $40 (included in $270 registration fee) 

• Jersey Deposit: $50 refundable at the end of the season (cash or post-dated 

cheque Sept 15, 2024) 

o  Jersey Deposit will be collected in-person during jersey handout night.  

 

Financial Assistance 

Financial assistance is available for registration fees through the link on our website 

through Jumpstart and KidSport.  

 

Failure to fulfill your financial obligations will result in the suspension of your player’s 

eligibility to play with FYSC until all payments and applicable late fees are paid in full.   

 

Please make note of FYSC’s Refund Policy on our website and in your registration 

confirmation email.  

 

Annual Tournament  
Every year, FYSC Competitive teams play in the Winsloe Soccer Tournament on PEI, 

typically scheduled for the third weekend in July. Please make accommodations as soon 

as possible, as they tend to book up quickly once tournament dates are released. 
 
Acknowledgement 
In reading this letter in its entirety and beginning my soccer season, I acknowledge the 

above conditions and strive to commit to each. Failure to adhere to these expectations, 

as well as the conditions outlined in our policies, can result in suspension or dismissal. 

 


